First time guest Returning guest New to the area Would like more information about the church	Age Groupbirth-67-1213-1819-2223-2930-3940-4950+	Childrene-maile	AddressCell	
---	--	-----------------	-------------	--

Welcome Guests! Please fill out this Welcome Card and drop it in the offering plate

Date

Today:

8:30 a.m. Early Morning Worship 9:45 a.m. Sunday School 11:00 a.m. Morning Worship 6:00 p.m. Youth Group

Tuesday:

5:00 p.m. Upward Practices7:00 p.m. Church Board Meeting

Wednesday:

Wednesday Night Re-Charge

7:00 p.m. Thursday:

5:00 p.m. Upward PracticesSaturday: Upward Games

Next Sunday:

8:30 a.m. Early Morning Worship 9:45 a.m. Sunday School 11:00 a.m. Morning Worship

12:00 p.m. Drop In Birthday party for Zach Campbell 3:30 p.m. Upward Celebration at the High School

Stewardship for 03/01/15

Sunday School134Sunday Morning Worship205Tithes & Offerings9988.00Faith Promise810.00Needed per week7666.35Needed per month29,851.76

Pastor Terry Schmelzenbach—740-373-5406 (church) 740-373-1733 (home)

e-mail: pastortls72@sbcglobal.net 740-525-8325 (cell)
Judy Phillips, Children's Director—e-mail: mfckids@sbcglobal.net
Mindy Hawkins, Teen Director—e-mail: mfccfnaz@sbcglobal.net

Marietta First Church of the Nazarene—100 Mill Creek Rd., Marietta, OH 45750 Phone: 740-373-5406 Fax: 740-373-5407 e-mail: mfcofnaz@sbcglobal.net

Website: mariettanazarene.com

Office Hours: Tues-Thurs—8am-3pm; Fri—8am-12pm

This Week in Ministry—8:30am/11am

Next Week in Ministry—8:30am/11am

Worship Nursery N. Maciag/S. Beaver G. Best/D. Barker P & P Teacher C. Armann/A. Smith C. Armann/A. Smith P & P Helper M. Henderson/D. Peckens Journeyland R. Blake B. Best/H. Wingrove Welcome Center C. Hill/J. Alkire C. Hill/J. Alkire

Ushers at 8:30am: B. Groves, M. Wallace, J. Hebb, D. Edgar

If you have a graduating senior please let us know so we can prepare for our Graduation Celebration!

Welcome to MFC

Inwardly seeking holiness...Outwardly sharing Christ

March 8, 2015

Announcements & Welcome

Prayer

Skip Shepherd/Stefan Haines

Blessed Assurance Come, Set Your Rule Never Gonna Let Me Go Blessed Assurance

Prayer

Worship in Giving

If you are a guest today, please feel no obligation to give; we are just glad you are here. If you are a regular attender, for your faithfulness we are grateful.

Offertory

Mary Groves/Jenny Rucker

In the Word

Pastor Terry

Lost and broken people matter to God. Therefore lost and broken people must matter to you and me.

If you are a guest this morning, **"Welcome!"** We are glad you are here. In order for us to get to know you better, please fill out the information on the tear-off portion of your bulletin and drop it in the offering plate. Be sure to stop by the Welcome Center for a small gift.

^{**}Hearing devices are available for those who are interested. Please see one of our sound booth technicians prior to service time.

TODAY AT MFC

*Congratulations to the teens who collected \$1350+ for World Vision during the 30-Hour Famine. They met and exceeded their goal! *Adventure Trip Meeting after service An All Church

Adventure Trip is being planned for July 18th and if you are interested in rafting (drowning????) or timber trekking please meet Mindy this morning after services for more details. An info/sign-up sheet is available at the Welcome Center.

***Youth Group tonight at 6pm—**Activities and study that will center on allowing God to transform our physical health!

*More Teen News:

3/15—Upward Ceremony: Report to Marietta High School at 2:30pm 3/22—Smoothie Party at MFC at 6pm

4/12—Concert featuring The Afters and Hawk Nelson at MHS 6/21-6/26—Mid Ohio Valley Work Camp. Cost is \$85. Interested? See Mindy

Regular Wednesday Night Re-Charge groups will not meet this week but will be meeting as usual next Wednesday. There is a bible study for adults with Pastor Terry, a small group and study for our teens and young men, WOW for women, or activities for children of all ages. Come to learn, fellowship, and get a Wednesday Night Re-Charge! All groups meet at 7pm.





IT'S ALMOST TIME TO M.O.W. (Men of the Word)

Tuesdays beginning March 31 at 7pm

See Paul Shackelford to sign up and to order the study book, "The Man in the Mirror."



The children's choir is busy practicing for their Easter Musical and will be sharing it with us during Sunday School hour on March 29th! Plan now to be here to hear the Easter story through our children's voices.

This year's Easter Egg Hunt is scheduled for Saturday, April 4th and we need help filling eggs. If you can fill and return eggs for the hunt, please pick up the eggs at the Welcome Center or see Carla Kettering.



Dennis Lehman's brother, Wendall, has started a fundraising page for Hit and Run Victims to help him get at least one prosthetic leg. If you would like to donate, you can visit Wendall's site at: Gofundme.com/krxi4s



Do you want to be part of the work in Swaziland this summer? The team is collecting some items to take and if you can donate any of them it would be greatly appreciated. They need: 2 ½" angled paint brushes, roller covers, 2-25' tape measures (metric and standard markings), 2 hammers, side

cutters, hard, wrapped candy, and zip-loc sandwich baggies.

UPWARD NEWS

There is just 1 more week of games for our Upward Ministry. Mark your calendars for March 15th and join us for our big Upward Celebration at 3:30pm at the High School! This year's entertainment is Soar Dunk, a basketball ministry from Liberty University. ***And while supplies last, you are invited to join Upward as they celebrate at Quicken Loans Arena on Sunday, March 29th with a game between the Cleveland Cavaliers and the Philadelphia 76ers. Tickets are \$35 or \$70 depending on seating preferences. To purchase tickets, just pick up the information sheet at the Welcome Center or see Judy Phillips if you have questions.

BRAVE: SOUTH CENTRAL OHIO DISTRICT CHILDREN'S SUMMER CAMP WILL BE HELD THE WEEKS OF JULY 20-AUG 1 (DEPENDING ON YOUR CHILD'S AGE). THE CAMP IS HELD AT CAMP COTUBIC IN BELLEFONTAINE, OH. SEE JUDY OR CHECK OUT THE BULLETIN BOARD BY THE OFFICE FOR DETAILS ON DATES AND COSTS.



Drop by the Family Life Building next Sunday. March 15th, from 12-2pm and help Zach Campbell celebrate his 13th birthday. Be thinking of some "Words of Wisdom" you can share with Zach in a special collection of greetings that will be prepared.

Also, happy birthday to Hank Castin who turned 95 on March 5th. If you want to send him a birthday greeting, his address is 607 Henderson Ave. Williamstown, WV 26187.

9-Please be praying for Roger Stoll and his family. Roger's brother, Rex, passed away this past week.

ALABASTER OFFERING: \$688.15

The Zone Mission Rally has been rescheduled for March 18th at 7pm. Please plan to come and hear missionary John Haines who serves in Switzerland.

	1
	İ
	İ
	i

Please drop request in the offering plate

To help

su

pray, give

short description

of the need:

listed

the prayer list

	Date:
AM	
ı	

_₽

would like a copy of the service from:

Please drop request in the offering plate

DVD (\$3)

SERMON CD/DVD REQUEST

PRAYER NEEDS